
Host Confirmation for the Medieval 

Celebration 

To our esteemed guests, 

We are pleased to confirm your attendance at the grand medieval celebration on the eve of the 

Harvest Moon, to be held at Castle Eldergrove. Your presence is a cherished addition to our 

festivities, which will commence at the stroke of sundown. 

Date: The 14th day of October, Year of Our Lord, 2023 

Location: Castle Eldergrove, The Great Hall 

Event Highlights: 

• Feasting on sumptuous dishes from the finest kitchens 

• Entertainment by skilled jesters and minstrels 

• Jousting tournaments to showcase valiant knights 

• A grand ball to conclude the evening 

We kindly ask that you arrive in your finest medieval attire to add to the splendor of the 

occasion. Should you have any dietary restrictions or special requests, please inform us at your 

earliest convenience. 

We look forward to sharing an evening filled with merriment and joy. 

Yours in hospitality, 

Lord Cedric of Eldergrove 


